
 

Highways & Traffic 
Bickerstaffe House, 
1 Bickerstaffe Square, 
Blackpool, 
FY1 3AH 

Contact 
T: (01253) 477 477 
 
 
www.blackpool.gov.uk                  

  

Date: 02/12/2016 
 

Owner/Occupier 
 

Our Ref: Hosp002FEED 
Direct Line: 01253 477477 

Email: traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk 

Dear Resident 
 

RE: Proposed Additional 20mph Limit - Feedback 
 

Following the recent consultation undertaken by Blackpool Council Highways regarding a proposal to 

extend the existing 20mph speed limit along Whinney Heys Road and down Burwood Drive. 

 

The results of the responses received indicate 96.3% in favour – 26 properties out of 27 who took 

the opportunity to respond. 

 

With this in mind the council will formally put forward the proposal to extend the 20mph speed limit 

for legal consideration, please note that the legal process can take up to 6months from the date of 

this letter. 

 

If you would like to comment on the above please feel free to send an email to  

traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ross Swift 

Engineering Assistant 

Traffic & highways 
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